
                                    

 

 

  

  

 



 

 

 

REPORT OF CAREER COUNSELLING ON 15.07.2022 

Location: Dhupguri Girls’ College Campus 

Time: 12:00 PM Date: July 15, 2022 

Present Student numbers :112 

Organizers: Career Counselling Cell and IQAC (Internal Quality Assurance Cell), 
Dhupguri Girls’ College 

Collaborator: Siliguri Institute of Technology, Department of Business Administration 

 

Overview: 

On July 15, 2022, Dhupguri Girls’ College conducted a career counselling program in 
collaboration with the Department of Business Administration, Siliguri Institute of 
Technology (SIT). The event aimed to provide valuable insights into various career 
opportunities for the students. Dr. Suvendu Dey from SIT was invited to deliver lectures and 
present a PowerPoint presentation on the matter. 

 

Event Details: 

The program commenced at 12:00 PM at the college campus, with 192 students in 
attendance. Dr. Suvendu Dey, an esteemed expert in the field of business administration, 
shared his expertise and knowledge on diverse career prospects available to the students. 
His presentation covered various aspects of career development, including emerging 
trends, job market analysis, and skill requirements in today’s competitive world. 

 

 

 



 

 

Key Highlights: 

Expert Insights: Dr. Suvendu Dey provided expert insights into the current job market 
scenario, helping students understand the evolving trends and demands in different 
industries. 

Career Opportunities: The presentation shed light on a wide range of career opportunities 
available across various sectors, empowering students to make informed decisions about 
their future career paths. 

Interactive Session: The session was interactive, allowing students to ask questions and 
seek clarification on specific career-related queries they had. 

Collaborative Effort: The collaboration between Dhupguri Girls’ College and SIT highlighted 
the commitment of both institutions to enhance students’ career prospects through 
informative initiatives. 

Conclusion: 

The career counselling program organized by Dhupguri Girls’ College, in collaboration with 
SIT, proved to be highly beneficial for the students. It equipped them with valuable insights 
and knowledge essential for making informed decisions about their future careers. The 
event’s success underscores the importance of such collaborative efforts in guiding and 
nurturing students towards a bright and promising future. 

Attendees: 192 students, faculty members, Dr. Suvendu Dey, representatives from SIT, 
members of Career Counselling Cell, and IQAC. 

Recommendations: Based on the positive response to this program, it is recommended 
that similar collaborative initiatives be organized regularly to provide ongoing support and 
guidance to students in their career planning endeavors. Additionally, feedback from 
participants should be collected to further enhance the effectiveness of future programs. 
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                                                        Photos of career Counselling Programme 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


